
Coventry
Chronicles

April - June 2022

Calendar of Events

All meetings begin at 7:00 p.m. at the Coventry
Clubhouse unless otherwise noted. Master Board
Meetings begin at 6:00 p.m. for Executive Session
and 7:00 p.m. for Open Session. Homeowners are
welcomed and encouraged to attend.

April Activities

11 CHOA Meeting
12 Ferguson Glade Meeting
16 EGG HUNT
18 Swim Team Meeting
25 ARC Meeting
26 Smithy Glen Meeting

May Activities

4 FT Meeting
7 Spring Yard Sale
9 CHOA Meeting
10 Ferguson Glade Meeting
16 Swim Team Meeting
23 ARC Meeting
24 Smithy Glen Meeting
28 POOLS OPEN

June Activities

13 CHOA Meeting
14 Ferguson Glade Meeting
20 Swim Team Meeting
27 ARC Meeting
28 Smithy Glen Meeting

Coventry Board Members

Tony Collins – President
Randy Wojcik – Treasurer
Brian Kross- Secretary
Julianne Post - Director

Coventry Office Staff
Annette Sauer
Rachael Falls

Hours
Tuesday – Friday  10:00 am – 5:00 pm

How to Reach Us
Phone…………...……..(757) 867-9200
FAX…………...………….(757) 766-0249
E-Mail………coventryhoa@verizon.net
Web...www.coventryhoaofyorktown.org
www.facebook.com/CoventryNeighborhoodHOA
www.facebook.com/groups/CoventryWatch

If you have an idea for an article or would like to
submit an article or picture, please send to our
editor: the CHOA office at
coventryhoa@verizon.net for submission.  CHOA
Board approval may be required
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Dear Homeowners,

Happy Spring to all
Coventry Homeowners

“WOW,” we are now entering into a new year with the hope and prayer that the virus will be gone.

As we prepare for the New Year, I would like to ask that everyone put their thinking caps on and allow
your imagination to venture into ways that we might improve our community.

As your president, I do apologize for the many problems that have been created based on the virus and
the challenges that the virus has created within all businesses and service providers. 2020 and 2021 have
been a real challenge for our community based on the employee challenges that our pool vendor and
lawn maintenance vendor, who we rely on for services, have faced. We are presently looking at the
possibility of bringing both services in-house in order to give us better control over the services.

Our community holds a “FREE” Zumba class every Thursday night for ages 12 and up from 6:30 – 7:30
p.m. Overhead lighting has been installed at the tennis and pickle ball courts at Harvest Lake which
provides opportunity for residents to use those courts until 9:00 p.m. In the last few years, Zumba and
pickle ball have become very popular and successful in bringing people together. I encourage you to
check out these 2 activities our community offers. They are a great addition to your fitness regimen, as
well as being great fun.

I would be remiss if I did not thank the many volunteers that give their time, dedication and passion to
improving and making a difference in our community.  In my 38 years involved in community service, I
must say I feel so blessed to be part of the Coventry team of volunteers.  It is the variety of ideas, the
mixture of various talents, the willingness to give, the desire for improvement, and a heart to serve, that
produces such a successful team.  The more people we have like that, the more we can accomplish.
Come join the team . . . We need YOU!

Please accept this letter as an invitation to join your Board at each monthly Homeowners Meeting
starting at 7:00 p.m. Your ideas and your opinion will be very much appreciated and helpful in making a
real difference within our Coventry community.

Thank you all for the opportunity to serve you.  Your feedback is beneficial and necessary in helping your
Board find solutions to your concerns.

Happy spring to you all,

Tony D. Collins Sr.
President, Coventry Homeowners Association
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Coventry Chronicles Ad Information

The Coventry Chronicles is published four times a year. If you would like to get the word out about your
business to over 1100 families living in Coventry, please consider advertising in the neighborhood
newsletter.
Ads must be digital ready or an additional fee may apply. Make checks payable to Coventry HOA. They
can be dropped off at the office or mailed to Coventry HOA, 100 Wrought Iron Bend, Yorktown, VA
23693.
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Food Truck Events

A great perk of living in Coventry is having our volunteers assist to get delicious food trucks scheduled!
The weather is starting to warm up so the food is starting to come out.

Food trucks are scheduled monthly to come to the Coventry clubhouse.  Please refer to the Coventry facebook
page which will announce reminders of events and which trucks will be present.

The Facebook page will also disclose pre-ordering instructions at a closer date to the event.  The event dates are
also listed on the marquis around the neighborhood.

Food Truck Month Time Place

Nosh April 1st 5:00-8:00pm CH

Moto Crepes April 16th 8:30am-1:30pm CH

Frank’s Monster Truck May 12th 5:00-8:00pm CH

Big Belly Food Truck May 27th 5:00-8:00pm CH

Dominion Dogs
(CHOA POOL OPENING)

May 28th 12:00-5:00pm CH

DD214 Smokehouse June 3rd 5:00-8:00pm CH

Sweet Frog
(LAST DAY OF SCHOOL CELEBRATION!)

June 10th 4:00-7:00pm CH

Piha Aloha June 17th 5:00-8:00pm CH

Polar Ice July 9th 3:00-6:00pm CH

Flame and Pie July 15th 4:00-8:00pm CH

On the Flip Side July 29th 5:00-8:00pm CH

Dominion Dogs & Sweet Frog August 19th 5:00-8:00pm &
6:00-8:00pm

CH
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